
UNITED SURVEY, INC. 

November 9, 2022 

City of Willowick 
East 328th Street Sewer Rehabilitation 

Re: Notification of Residents 

Please be advised that road construction will begin on November 10, 2022. We will be on 
site for approximately 1 month at various locations, weather permitting. No parking on 
the street during working hours (7:00am - 5:00pm) Monday-Friday. Also, be advised that 
minor delays are to be expected, but will be kept to a minimum. Thank you for your 
cooperation. 

Please call Jeff Busch at Trax Construction (440-585-1439) if you have any questions or 
concerns. 

We look forward to working with the City and residents of Willowick. 

Sincerely, 

Connor Murphy 
Project Manager 
United Survey 
440-439-7250

Sewer Rehabilitation, 
Inspection & Maintenance 

25145 Broadway Avenue 
Oakwood Village, Ohio 44146 
Phone: (440) 439-7250 
Fax: (440) 439-7255 




